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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President                Secretary                   Treasurer              Newsletter Editor 

      Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Bill McMenamy       Bob Ponte              Don Shelton  

      (636) 947-7051      (636) 723-2060           (314)974-6563         (314) 799-7145         (636)723-3220 home 

                      (314)570-7766 cell 

          Prez Sez 
 
I hope you all find enough time to go to the field and enjoy what little time we have left for 

flying this season.  I sometimes think with the number of members we have, why aren’t there 

more guys out here flying?  Why is that?  It just seems to me with as many members that we 

have, on a nice day we should have more members flying.  (Just a thought) 

 

By the way the field is immaculate.  Most of the corn is down, which makes it really nice for 

landings.  (It also makes finding your plane much easier if it happens to go down) 

 

Hope to see you at the field and the next meeting (9/13/12). 

 

Paul (The R/C Nut) 

 

Editor’s Note:  Check out the Saints Web Site for pictures of our Float Flying at Horse Shoe 

Lake. Click on “FLOAT FLYING” on the left side of the home page for a nice slide show. 

 

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2012:    Sep 13, Oct 11, Nov 8, And Dec 13 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

  Meeting Location:  July thru Oct meetings are scheduled to be held at 

the flying field.  

http://www.saintsrc.com/


 

 

 

   .      

    Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting called to order 7pm 8/9/2012 by President Paul Trendley. 

 

Roll: 14 members present, plus new members Doug Sanders, and Jason Wallace,  

and soon to be new member Dave Hammock.  Welcome. 

 

Treasures report given by Bob Ponte. 

 

Safety report: fly safe and count your fingers before you leave. 

 

Secretary report: motion to accept the secretary report as given in the  

newsletter, membership aye. 

 

Field report: field is green and looks great, thanks Pierre. 

 

Old business: none.            New business: none. 

 

Show and tell:  Ron Kilb brought in a P47 Thunderbolt by FMS from Banana Hobby. 

 

50/50: Dick Magee.   Attendance prizes: Dick Magee and Glen Basler.   

Motion to adjourn: membership aye. 

 



SHOW AND TELL 
Ron Kilb’s P47 Thunderbolt 

 

 

News from the area 
The following news from the area is on our website and may be 

interesting to members.  Check our Web Site regularly.  New things 

are put up on a regular basis as soon as the Web Master is informed.   

If nobody informs, it just won’t be there.  If you have anything that 

should be there, send it to the WebMaster. 

      

The Saints Roster is current with the latest membership.  You may 

note that we only have two more vacancies.  It’s been a long time since 

we have had a full roster.  If you have friends interested in joining the 

Saints, let them know they should join ASAP.  We may have to return 

to the old waiting list to accept new members next year.  Also, joining 

now is only $35 and will assure the new member a place in the club next 

year with no waiting. 

 

http://www.saintsrc.com/
mailto:jbouchil@yahoo.com?subject=Roster%20information

